
 

Thanks for all your support in 2012 - 18 Dec
2012
BY SHAN RADCLIFFE

Today sees our last newsletters for the year, with the first 2013 edition of Bizcommunity
Medical to be published on 8 January. But for those who haven't disappeared to a remote
island with no WiFi for the holidays, we will keep updating the site over the festive break.

We'd like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support; we want to wish
all of you a very enjoyable year-end (provided the doomsdayers don't get their way and it
ends on Friday). For those on and off the road, may you have a safe and peaceful time. We
look forward to another successful year!

Shan Radcliffe
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